Southbridge Conservation Commission
Public Hearing

In accordance with the Massachusetts Wetlands Protection Act, M.G.L. Chap. 131, §40, as
amended, the Southbridge Conservation Commission will hold a Public Hearing on Thursday,
April 20, 2023, beginning at 6:45 p.m. in the McCann Conference Room. The purpose of the
meeting is to act on an Order of Conditions filed by BSC Group, Inc. on behalf of Boston Gas
Company for the installation of a new Pressure Release Valve within their easement, including a
shelter, gravel pad, utility connection and a perimeter fence. The easement is within the 100ft
Buffer Zone in Inland Bank and the 200-ft Riverfront Area. The project is located at 540
Hamilton Street (Map 34 Parcel 154). Any person interested or wishing to be heard on this
request should appear at the time and place designated. Copies of the plans are located at the
Southbridge Town Clerk’s Office. This notice is also available on the Massachusetts

Newspaper Publishers Association’s website.
Natasha Nowick and Maureen Doyle

Southbridge Conservation Commission
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